
E.C.C.O. 
European Confederation of Conservator-Restorers’ Organisations 

Dear colleagues and friends, 
for the third time we are celebrating the "European Days of Conservation-Restoration" – this time in virtual mode. 
Despite the difficulties and challenges this year has brought to all of us, we would like to invite once again the immense 
E.C.C.O. community to share  throughout Europe, your workplaces, the colleagues who inspire you every day, inspiring 
examples of good professional practice in your areas of expertise as well as the relevance of our knowledge and skills to 
better care for our heritage in a sustainable and responsible way. The pandemic has brought us many uncertainties and 
some constraints in the pursuit of our role in society, so we also invite you to share those moments and innovative ways 
in which you have managed to fulfil your objectives and carry out your projects. 
We encourage you to be proud of your contributions in your own workplace and your community. Remember that these 
hard times have also shown how heritage is an essential pillar for the well-being of us all, and that the practice of the 
conservator-restorer is vital in its care.  
By inviting our local communities, partners and friends to better know our work and its purpose, we foster cultural 
awareness towards ethical heritage care. 
E.C.C.O.’s committee is looking forward hearing from you and is ready to disseminate all your upcoming events and 
relevant information you would like to share. 
On behalf of the E.C.C.O. community we gladly welcome you all and wish you the happiest and the most fruitful week 
of conservation-restoration celebrations. 
  
For the E.C.C.O. committee 
Elis Marçal 
President of E.C.C.O. 
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